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From: Alexa Dobson
To: House Transportation
Subject: Testimony re: HB 26
Date: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 8:20:31 AM


Hello,


I am commenting in support of HB 26. I believe it is good and necessary to not only include
but prioritize transit in our state's transportation planning efforts. Thank you for introducing
this legislation, Rep. Mina!


Sincerely,
Alexa Dobson
1240 E 11th Ave
Anchorage, AK 99501
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